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Fixing a flat on the DC3 in the Bahamas.

Hey Guys,

Can you believe that we've already been at

Missionary Flights International for one year??

WOWI!ITime flies by!

There have been so many things that have
happened in one year. God has allowed me
to fly 46 flights to Haiti, 11 flights to the
Dominican Republic, & 20 flights to the
Bahamas; carrying around 498,200 Ibs. of
cargo and 539 missionaries.

We have taken thousands of Bibles into
these countries and get to hear amazing
stories from the missionaries of when they
give a Bible to someone who doesn't have
one.

Thank you!

Thank you for praying for us and for your
financial support, because without you , we

would not be able to be a part of an amazing

organization and have the opportunity to
serve our Lord and our missionaries.

Putting a wing on DC3-500 to fly again the next day.

1YEAR ALREADY?

endships refresh the soul and awaken our hearts with joy, for goc
are like the anointing oil that yields the fragrant incense of God'’s presence.”
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-Prov.27:9

GOD MOVING

"The Lord gives sight to the blind, the Lord
lifts up those who are bowed down, the Lord
loves the righteous.” -Psalms 146:8

We took a team of eye doctors and
nurses into Haiti to do eye surgeries.
People who were blind and couldn't see
came and had a quick 15-20 min. surgery
and it gave them back their sight. They

were able to see again!

We took a team of doctors in that were
going around the town. They found a little
girl whose flesh was wounded and torn
open around her leg from a tree falling on
it. A simple antibacterial formula and
several stitches saved the girl from
getting an infection and them having to
amputate her leg.

These are the things that you
are a part of by praying for us
and sending us as your
missionaries to the Caribbean.
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e Kevin ( right) & Ray ( left) flying the DC3

Family Updates
Rebekah turned 8 yrs. old and discovered she loves playing basketball. She won the Pioneer award at her
basketball camp. Allison turned 6 yrs. old and has become an amazing swimmer with excellent balancing
coordination on the surfboard. Faith won't turn 2 yrs old until Sept. 20th. She really loves people and babies.
She's full of joy. She screams with excitement whenever she gets to play with bubbles, balloons, and balls.
She found her artsy streak this year and loves to color. Homeschooling is going well.

God is blessing us with another child, but this time a baby boy.
We're looking forward to the newest addition to our family around
Sept. 3rd: Maximus Darius Epps (Max.). It has been a hot summer
while carrying the extra baby weight. But the pregnancy has gone
well. I, (Kristen) am doing well. I'm working on online classes,
hoping to finish them before Max arrives to renew my teaching
certificate, so | can continue doing Homeschool evaluations.

Monthly Support

Because of inflation, we have to raise an additional $200 per month
If you would like to partner with us financially to help us meet our
monthly goal, you can give by the following ways:

Online: www.missionaryflights.org/Epps
Mail: 3170 Airmans Dr. Ft. Pierce, FL. 34946

Please make checks out to Missionary Flights International with
EPPS #2835 inthe memo line.

CONTACT US: The EPPS Fam“ly

KEVIN - (813) 482-3291/ EPPSK20@GMAIL.COM Kevin, Kristen, Rebekah,
KRISTEN- (813) 758-1504/ KRISTENEPPS11@GMAIL.COM Allison. & Eaith




